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13t September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are currently planning our exciting events for this year. As part of this, we are
intending to take the Year 2 children on two trips and run some workshops within
school. We would like to let you know of the costs involved for the year so that you can
plan accordingly. The total cost for trips and workshops will be £45 per child. We would
suggest that this is split into three payments of £15, one in September, one in January
and one in April. However, you are also welcome to pay this in one payment at the
beginning of the school year. The payment options will be available for you to pay on
parentpay. We will let you know when this is set up and ready to use. If you need to
spread the payments out more over the year, please speak with a member of the office
team who will be able to help you. If you envisage any difficulties with payments, please
do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 2 team, or the office staff, who will
treat your concern with respect and confidence.

Our first trip will take place on Tuesday 18" October, and will be at the Catalyst Science
and Discovery Centre, Widnes. A letter in regards to this will follow shortly.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Year 2 team.



